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left to right standing: 

RON GERLACH, LYLE KIENITZ, SAM DE ANGELO, ALICE KIENITZ, JOSEPH PALAGONIA, NORM RAO, 
HERB JOHNSON 

left to right kneeling: 
HOWARD GRUBB, NEIL MILLIGAN 

 
2022 VETERANS' DAY CELEBRATION AT THE VILLAS was a great success as we 
honored our hometown heroes for their military service to our country. 
 
With appreciation to Social Events Co-Chairs JERI HAAS and ALICE KIENITZ for a 
memorable afternoon of pizza, salads and dessert, centerpieces created by BARBARA 
RAO, walk of honor featuring flags courtesy of PAUL DE PERCIN, and all those who 
pitched in to set up/clean up/sell 50/50 raffles. 



 
 

Chestnut Creek Master's Association Board Meeting  
Wednesday, November 16  

7:00 pm  
Isles Clubhouse 

 All are welcome, please come and see what is happening  
throughout our community. 

 
 

  
 

The Villa's Board Meeting  
Thursday, November 17  

10:00 am 
Jacaranda Library.   

Agenda and proposed budget was mailed last week to each homeowner. 
  

 
 

YOU ARE CODIALLY INVITED  
Thanksgiving Dinner  

Thursday, November 24 
1:00 pm 

Home of Lyle & Alice Kienitz  
512 Pendleton Place 

 
 
 

For those who would like to join us we will serve turkey and all the trimmings, 
plus roast beef, scalloped potatoes and lots of good food and fellowship.   

Don't eat alone, come to dinner.   
Kindly call and reserve your place 989-274-9827  

(we really just need to know how many forks to wash)! 
 

 
 

 
From EILEEN DEIMLER 
Our Lady of Lourdes Council of Catholic Women (OLL CCW) is sponsoring their annual 
jewelry fundraiser and are accepting donations of any unwanted costume jewelry. Please 
take a few minutes to sort through your treasures to see if there is anything you want to 
donate for this fundraiser.  Eileen Deimler will be collecting jewelry until December 15, 
2022. Please drop your donations off at 492 Pendleton Pl, or call Eileen at 717-507-7244 
and she will pick it up. ALL proceeds will benefit local charities. The jewelry sale will take 
place on January 28, 2023 after the 3PM and 5PM Mass, and on January 29, 2023 after 
the 8AM, 10AM and Noon Mass. We call it a Jewelry Sale, and NOTHING is wasted...not 
even a single ear ring!    Thank you for your support! 



 
 

A Shout Out to VILLA LANDSCAPING LADS AND LASSIES 
Our community is still working to clean up debris following Ian's wrath, and we thank 
members of the Landscaping Committee who labored Saturday to clear walkways, 
parking area and other common grounds.   
A heartfelt thank you to: EILEEN DEIMLER, JANE HUHN, RICH HUHN, SANDY 
HENDERSON, LINDA LEWIS AND JOE SILVA.  You don't have to be a member of the 
Landscaping Committee to help on future workdays.  Just call Rich or Linda to let them 
know you would like to lend a hand to help restore our community. 
 
 

 
 
 

UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS...HOLD THE DATES 
 
Saturday, December 10 Christmas/Holiday gathering, site to be determined 
 
Saturday, January 14, 2023 Potluck at gazebo 
 
Saturday, February 11, 2023 Boca Royale for Valentine celebration.  
Menu and cost to be determined 
 
 

 
 

Can anyone identify this animal observed on Bayport this week? 
 
NEW ARB FORM  
www.myvocc.com 
 
 



 
 


